


THE FRIENDS OF BLANDFORD HOSPITAL
Coronavirus update:
In line with the latest Government advice we have taken the decision to close our shops in Blandford and Sturminster Newton until further notice. The situation will be kept under regular review.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The health and wellbeing of all our volunteers is of our utmost concern and  highest priority and we ask for your understanding and support.  Thank you



